
 

 
 

Report to: Income Management Sub-Committee, 1st February 2023 
 

Report of: Corporate Director – Operations, Homes and Communities 
 

 
Subject: REFERRAL REPORT FROM ENVIRONMENT COMMITTEE 24TH JANUARY 

2023 – DRAFT CAR PARK FEES AND CHARGES 2023/24 

1. Recommendation 
 

That the Sub-Committee considers the Draft Car Park Fees and Charges 
2023/24. 

 

2. Background 
 

2.1 At its meeting on 24th January 2023, the Environment Committee will consider a 
report on the Draft Car Park Fees and Charges for 2023/24. 
 

2.2 In line with the Council’s Commercial Strategy and Income Generation Strategy, 
revised and approved by the Income Management Sub-Committee at its meeting of 

28 July 2021, all fees and charges are subject to an annual review. 
 

2.3 Subject to the outcome of the Environment Committee’s consideration of the 
attached report, the Sub-Committee are recommended to agree the Draft Car Park 
Fees and Charges 2023/24 as set out and recommend them to Council for approval. 

 
3. Information 

 
3.1 The full report to the Environment Committee is attached at Appendix 1.   

 
 
 

Ward(s):   All 
Contact Officer: Lloyd Griffiths, Corporate Director - Operations, 

Homes and Communities  
Tel:  01905 722371  

Email:    lloyd.griffiths@worcester.gov.uk  
Background Papers: None 
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